From Moldovan Government, 16.09.2009 13:14

Dear Mr. Rabassi, 

I would like to inform you that the recommendations made by CC are acceptable for us. In this regard we have drafted the Action Plan for implementation of Aarhus Convention  for the 2010-2014 and discussed it with the national WG for Aarhus Convention implementation. The document includes as a priority the measures provided by the CC. We are waiting for the new Government, that should be appointed in the coming weeks, in order to identify the new stakeholders and ensure their participation in AP implementation.

Sincerely, 

Inga Podoroghin
